
Mr. Libell’s High School Orchestra Lesson Plans 

Week of March 30th  – April 3rd 

 

In addition to practicing their ensemble music, students will attend string instrument lessons using Zoom 
meetings. The lessons will take place once a week on Thursdays using the following schedule: 
 
All 7th and 8th Grade Students (Thursday 10:00 to 10:30 AM): https://zoom.us/j/838934295 

Viola (9th through 12th Grade Students) (Thursday 11:00 to 11:30 AM): https://zoom.us/j/877450455 

Cello/Bass (9th through 12th Grade Students) (Thursday 1:00 to 1:30 PM): https://zoom.us/j/635149614 

Violin (9th through 12th Grade Students) (Thursday 2:00 to 2:30 PM):       https://zoom.us/j/218963626 

The link to join the Zoom lesson will be sent to students and their parents every week via email.  If a 
student was unable to join us for our most recent Zoom lesson (or will miss a future lesson), I will 
continue to record every lesson and email parents with a link to it.  If any student is missing any of the 
following please email Mr. Libell (jlibell@rsd.k12.pa.us):   

 assigned practice pages from the Essential Elements book  
 ensemble music  
 play along links for our ensemble music  

   
This week’s assignments (from our 2/26/20 Zoom Lessons):  
 
7th and 8th Grade Orchestra Students: practice pg. 28 and 29 of the Essential Elements Book 2 

9th through 12th Grade Orchestra Students: practice pg. 2 and 3 of the Essential Technique Book 
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jlibell@rsd.k12.pa.us 

Orchestra Director 

Riverview School District 

 

 

 

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fzoom.us%2Fj%2F838934295&data=02%7C01%7Cjlibell%40RSD.K12.PA.US%7Ce60358963aa84f551c0a08d7cd18f16b%7Cfc9aa0a00dfb47a5a15cc33fc2eea016%7C1%7C0%7C637203379335159446&sdata=M9eOGhK9e01fyC4V4h3x2RAv166qkE2kxyspj5qxRx0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fzoom.us%2Fj%2F877450455&data=02%7C01%7Cjlibell%40RSD.K12.PA.US%7Ce60358963aa84f551c0a08d7cd18f16b%7Cfc9aa0a00dfb47a5a15cc33fc2eea016%7C1%7C0%7C637203379335169407&sdata=SjrOIEywFLLAje86Srj4npLp7tId1fzAJ3MwE4r6AGk%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fzoom.us%2Fj%2F635149614&data=02%7C01%7Cjlibell%40RSD.K12.PA.US%7Ce60358963aa84f551c0a08d7cd18f16b%7Cfc9aa0a00dfb47a5a15cc33fc2eea016%7C1%7C0%7C637203379335169407&sdata=anrXOuIhc85bsCbHo3kjV4HHj1xW9eniuRNkMZ0Wxgc%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fzoom.us%2Fj%2F218963626&data=02%7C01%7Cjlibell%40RSD.K12.PA.US%7Ce60358963aa84f551c0a08d7cd18f16b%7Cfc9aa0a00dfb47a5a15cc33fc2eea016%7C1%7C0%7C637203379335179360&sdata=xuG3MrJF3fCKyQAfkEE73x9rrFhvr36GYdh9NiNe0eY%3D&reserved=0
mailto:jlibell@rsd.k12.pa.us
mailto:jlibell@rsd.k12.pa.us

